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October 12, 2017 

Jason Burkey 
Oldcastle SW Group 
P.O. Box 3609 
Grand Junction, CO 81502 
 

RE:  Glen’s Pit, Permit No. M-2005-075, Inspection Problem Abated  
 

Dear Mr. Burkey: 

On April 13, 2017 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) conducted an inspection 
of the above referenced site.  Signs and markers were cited as inspection problems because the mine 
was not posted at the entrance of the pit. The corrective actions required that you post a sign per 
Rule 3.1.12 and provide photo documentation by the corrective action date.  

On August 8, 2017 the Division received a photography of the sign.  This satisfies the corrective action 
and it is considered abated.  

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.  
Amy Yeldell, at the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman St., Room 215, 
Denver, CO 80203. Direct contact can be made by phone at 970-254-8511 or via email at 
amy.yeldell@ state.co.us 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Amy Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
Department of Natural Resources 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
Phone: (970) 254-8511 
Fax: (970) 241-1516 
 
 
Ec:   
Russ Means, Senior EPS, Grand Junction DRMS 
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